
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
November 14th from 5:30-6:30pm is our annual Lundy Title Night.  This year we are doing a book 
swap.  Information has been sent home with your student.  Please be sure to RSVP if you are able to 
attend.  We will also be doing various crafts and visiting classrooms.  See you there! 
 
Be on the lookout for information coming home about our Thanksgiving pies!  
 
The lost and found is overflowing!  Please stop by and look to see if anything looks familiar.  Anything 
not picked up before Thanksgiving break will be donated.  
 
Please note that Lundy Elementary will have school on Friday Nov. 8th as usual. 
 
Lowell High School senior parents, be on the lookout for emails from Mrs. Beckett regarding 
scholarships, financial aid, graduation, and other important senior information. 
 
Last week’s Red Devils of the Week were Austin Lauzon, Amelia McCollister, Ian Rasmussen, Yareli 
Delgado, Ciaran Burch, Liam Burch, Mila Dahl, Graycee Flesher, Marley Plahn, Gracie Aldinger, 
Sophie Anderson, Emma Cobiskey, Cora Green, Amelia McCollister, Tymur Safarov, and Elijah Scharff. 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High School conferences will take place on Nov. 7th from 3:30-8:00pm and Nov. 8th from 
8:00am-12:00pm.  There will be no school on Nov. 8th for the Lowell Jr/Sr High School.  Please contact 
the office if you would like to schedule a conference.  Again, Lundy Elementary will be in school on 
Friday as usual. 
 
Last week the Lowell High School students participated in the Every 15 Minutes program. It was a 
powerful and moving event for many staff and students alike. Please take a moment to talk with your 
students regarding their experience.  
 
Congratulations to the Lowell High School Volleyball team on making it to the state playoffs! The first 
round will be this Saturday, November 2nd at 3:00pm at Stanfield High School. Admission is set by 
OSAA at $10 for adults and $6 for students. Digital ticketing is preferred and must be used for credit or 
debit card payments. Tickets can be purchased at https://www.osaa.org/tickets or on the OSAA Live 
mobile app. 
 
Junior high girls basketball kicks off on Monday, November 4th at 4:30pm vs City First Christian. Come 
watch and support them as they play in the high school cafetorium. 
 
Don’t forget to take the Strategic Planning Survey to help the Lowell School Board plan for the future 
of our district. Everyone is welcome to participate, just click the link: Strategic Planning Survey. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.osaa.org/tickets
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W9YJWJV

